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Janzen, Heather

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Request to Speak - Carrie Horachek - John A Macdonald Road Renaming - CK 6310-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2023 10:23 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Request to Speak ‐ Carrie Horachek ‐ John A Macdonald Road Renaming ‐ CK 6310‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Sunday, August 27, 2023 ‐ 10:22 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Sunday, August 27, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: She/her/hers 

First Name: Carrie 

Last Name: Horachek 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: hor - a - chek 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

Address:  11th Street E 

Neighbourhood: Nutana 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:  
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What do you wish to do ?: Request to Speak 

If speaking will you be attending in person or remotely: In person 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Wed, Aug 30 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Renaming of John A MacDonald Road 

Comments: 
I would like to speak in support of the renaming of John A MacDonald Road. As the Director of Reconciliation 
Saskatoon, I am deeply engaged in learning and programming that brings non-Indigenous and Indigenous peoples 
together to develop a shared understanding of our history. I believe the renaming of John A MacDonald Road 
moves us closer to a Vision of Reconciliation. While this action may arouse resistance in some community 
members, we need to remember the Truth and Reconciliation Commission's 94 Calls to Action and our collective 
responsibility to respond with action, education and relationship-building. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


